
ITEM 22. MILL HILL RISK ASSESSMENT 

 

The attached Mill Hill Risk assessment was written by Colin Hardy in November 

2021. 

I walked the Mill Hill footpath this week to assess whether there has been any 

significant change in hazard/risk since November and make the following 

observations: 

There is very poor visibility where the footpath from Mill Hill meets School 

Road. The hedge on the right of the footpath is now quite overgrown and 

there is little visibility to the right and because of the property wall, zero 

visibility to the left.  It is therefore not clear to those unfamiliar with the area 

that they will step out straight onto the road.  

Parish Council to consider whether a sign warning of traffic may be 

appropriate. 

There are a number of branches and brambles encroaching the path. I have 

asked Andrew to cut these back when he next is on footpath strimming duty. 

 

Jane Soanes 

 

 


